Jennifer Brock
m

From: Joan Newman <jnewman1234@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 3:16 PM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: 15 Clearwater Harbor

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
To: Permit Office

This is to inform you that we are removing the electrician on our permit for 15 Clearwater Harbor garage and my
husband Steven Jackson is the person doing the electrical work.
Thank you.

Joan Newman Jackson

Sent from my iPhone



